

ZEF eNewsletter June 2019



ZEF Receives \$25,000 Grant from Duke Energy Foundation

The Zionsville Education Foundation (ZEF) is excited to announce the receipt of a \$25,000 education grant from the Duke Energy Foundation which will power ZEF's 2019 Fall Classroom Grants cycle. This landmark grant will enable ZEF to fund innovative projects in Zionsville Community Schools (ZCS) classrooms.

Please join us in thanking Duke Energy and the Duke Energy Foundation for their partnership and support of ZCS teachers and students. This donation will enable ZCS teachers to dream bigger and bring their creative ideas to life.

2019 Fall Classroom Grants are available to all ZCS teachers, administrators, and staff. Classroom Grant application guidelines and information can be found on ZEF's website by clicking here.

Thank you, **Duke Energy**, for your partnership and your support of ZEF's mission to provide funds in support of academic excellence in our schools!

Save the Dates: State of the Schools & Barn Bash

You won't want to miss these two fall events!

State of the Schools

The third annual State of the Schools will be held at the Zionsville Town Hall on **Tuesday, September 17, 2019** at 8:00am.

Join the Zionsville Chamber of Commerce and the Zionsville Education Foundation as we host Zionsville Community Schools Superintendent Dr. Scott Robison for an update on the current issues facing our schools. Admission is free but registration will be requested closer to the event.



Barn Bash 2019

Join us on **Saturday, November 9** as we kick up our heels in support of the Zionsville Education Foundation. Dinner, friends, dancing to a live band, and auction fun, all come together to help our schools.

ZEF granted more than \$90,000 to ZCS schools, teachers, classrooms, and students during the 2018-19 school year. Help us continue to provide funds to our schools that promote educational excellence and fund

innovative projects by attending the 2019 Barn Bash at the Golf Club of Indiana.

Thank you to Barnes & Thornburg for joining us again this year as our 2019 Barn Bash Presenting Sponsor! Would you or your company be interested in becoming a sponsor? Click here to see 2019 Barn Bash and annual ZEF sponsorship opportunities.



Mark your calendar today for these two great events!



